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Domestic	solar	systems	should	receive	the	same	wholesale	price	as	any	major	
supplier	for	their	contribution	to	the	network.	We	produce	more	energy	than	we	
use,	but	do	not	receive	a	fair	return	commensurate	with	that	received	by	origin,	
AGL	and	the	other	major	producers.	When	the	environmental	benefits	are	
considered	as	well,	this	is	iniquitous.




